CANADIAN INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL
OF EGYPT

September 15, 2008

Eng. Motaz Raslan,

Chairman,

Canada Egypt Business Council,
82, El Marghany St.,

6" Floor,

Heliopolis 11341,

Cairo, Egypt

Dear Eng. Motaz:

Congratulations to you, your Board of Directors, Staff and Council Members for another
successful year building business and personal connections between Egypt and Canada.

The Canadian International School of Egypt has appreciated the efforts of CEBC to develop
further, positive working relationships between our two countries. As you have succeeded in
making people more aware of the importance of these relationships you have increased the
potential for the Canadian International School of Egypt to be seen as an educational bridge
between Egypt and Canada.

Our school graduates the academic, social, political and business leaders of tomorrow’s Egypt.
Our on-going relationship with CEBC is one of the contributors to our efforts to educate those
young men and women who will, in the future, be citizens of the world of course, but first,
citizens of Egypt and friends of Canada.

Keep up the good work.
Sincerely,

Gregory Cosgrove,
Director

El Tagamoa El Khames, 4" District - Zone No. 6
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